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PENNSYLVANIA
CONSOLIDATED

STATUTES TITLE 73
SECTION 2303

Giant  Eagle,  Inc.  (GEI)
provides  this  notice  in
accordance  with  Title  73
Section  2303  of  the
Pennsylvania  Consolidated
Statutes  to  advise  of  a
limited data security issue
that  may  have  affected
certain  customers  who
visited  two  GEI  stores
recently.  GEI  identified  a
payment  card  skimmer
installed  on  a  checkout
lane  PIN  pad  at  4250
Murray  Avenue  in
Pittsburgh,  Pennsylvania
on  December  23,  2024,
and  at  3812  O'Neil
Boulevard, McKeesport, PA
15132  on  December  29,
2024.  Subsequent
investigation  confirmed
that  a  small  number  of
names,  payment  card
numbers  and  service
codes  may  have  been
captured by the skimming
devices  installed  at  the
two  GEI  stores.   All
skimming  devices  were
immediately  removed
upon  discovery.  However,
it is possible that payment
card numbers and service
codes  were  captured  by
the  skimming  devices  for
cards  that  were  swiped
during  a  limited  period  of
time  at  the  affected
registers.  Because  most
GEI  customers  insert  or
tapped their chipped cards,
those  GEI  customers  are
not  affected.  GEI  believes
that  a  small  number  of
customers  that  swiped
their  cards  could  have
been  affected  and
encourages  anyone  who
recently  made a purchase
at  one  of  the  identified
locations  by  swiping  their
payment  card  to  review
their  card  statement  for
any  unusual  charges  and
report any such charges to
their  payment card issuer.
In  response  to  this
incident, GEI has retrained
store employees to identify
skimming  devices,  and
applied  anti-tampering
clips  on  payment  system
PIN pads.


